
Product Change Notification

PCN 1737: End-of-Life (EOL) Notice - LUXslim Swerve

D A T E   P R E P A R E D
05/19/2022

D E S C R I P T I O N
Please be advised that LUXTECH has decided to no longer manufacture the LUXslim
Swerve product. Existing customers are advised to qualify suggested replacement
products shown below. For many applications, the LUXlink product line is recommended
as a suitable replacement.

Affected P/N Replacement P/N

LUXslim-SW-20-18V-xxK-xx-5 LUXlink-CC-12ft-xxK-xx

REASON FOR CHANGE
LUXTECH has developed a new product optimized for in-plane blending of LED
modules. As such, LUXTECH has elected to discontinue the LUXslim Swerve product
for business reasons and manufacturing optimization.

LAST TIME BUY DATE
LUXTECH will continue to accept orders for the affected part number until inventory is
depleted. LUXTECH may continue to support this part number as a non-standard
custom order on a case by case basis.



Product Change Notification

F A Q S

● Will LUXTECH hold replacement inventory?
○ No standard product inventory will be reserved for replacement. However,

LUXTECH may continue to support this part number as a non-standard
custom order on a case by case basis.

● I have more questions. Who should I contact about this?
○ Please don’t hesitate to reach out to your LUXTECH account manager for

more information!


